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The Opioid Response Network is a group of diverse 
individuals and organizations working collaboratively to 
address the opioid and stimulant crisis in this country.  

In an effort to address the opioid and stimulant use 
disorder crisis, the Substance Abuse and Mental Health 
Services Administration awarded funding to the American 
Academy of Addiction Psychiatry and a coalition of national 
organizations to provide training and education in 
evidence-based practices in the prevention, treatment and 
recovery of substance use disorders.

What Do We Do?

The Opioid Response Network works with states, health professionals, 
communities, organizations, healthcare centers, the justice system and 
individuals in all 50 states and nine territories to provide education and 
training at no cost tailored specifically to address local needs.

ORN has a vast network of prevention, treatment and recovery consultants 
in every state, ready to work with you to address the opioid and stimulant 
healthcare crisis in your area.

To date, ORN has provided training and education across over 3,400 
activities and impacted more than 3 million people nationwide.

Visit www.OpioidResponseNetwork.org to submit a request for training and/or 
education. Within one business day, a technology transfer specialist will respond 
to learn more about your request and determine how ORN can help. 

ORN has: 
• worked with states to increase the number of clinicians trained to prescribe

medications to treat opioid use disorder;
• collaborated with the justice, probation/parole, corrections, and legal system

to educate them on evidence-based practices in treating substance use
disorders for those involved with the law;

• trained staff in healthcare clinics on how to implement evidence-based
practices;

• helped develop plans for recovery housing and prevention programs for
institutionally underserved population; and more.

Now, how can we help you?




